
From: Office of the Premier <Premier@gov.ab.ca> 
To: Carman Bradley <contact@parentalconsentalberta.ca> 
Date: 02/22/2024 12:57 PM EST 
Subject: Parental Rights and Gender Identity ACCTS:00930000301 
  

Dear Carman Bradley:  
 
Thank you for your support of our government’s recent policy direction surrounding 
gender identity, parental rights, protecting children and preserving both fairness and 
safety in sports. Our government intends to bring these policy changes forward in 
the fall, so there will be time for conversation and continued work to make sure we 
get things right. 
 
Thank you for writing to me. 
 
Sincerely, 
Honourable Danielle Smith 
Premier of Alberta 

 


